
From: Jennifer <email address removed> 
Sent: March 18, 2014 4:59 PM 
To: Shell.Reviews [CEAA] 
Subject: Pierre River Mine Project 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
Great news about postponing approval. Today when Climate Change has been proven to be caused by 
man and the use of fossil fuels anything done to postpone or stop these developments are a WIN for the 
planet, one by one. I believe that with the present knowledge of current events that we can say these are 
fuels of Mass Extinction. Time has come to invest in renewable energies before a severe drought, flood, 
hurricane or other force of nature comes to OUR neighbourhood. 
  
Thank you for reading this. 
  
Jennifer McNish RN 
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